
MUSIC CLUB REPORT 2023 

Pakkala : talent hunt  
A talent hunt was organised by the Saarang music club of Vimala college in collaboration 

with the IQUAC board at the start of the academic year of 2023 , on 27th July 2023 as part 

of the orientation program for the freshers . The event dubbed “Pakkala” was held in the 

auditorium.The event began with a captivating address by the club coordinator Dr. Lakshmi 

C M. The first years as well as the seniors were given an opportunity to sing any song of 

their choice as part of the entertainment.   

 

 

Lecture by Prof. Dr. Peter De Mey  

 
Saarang music club organised an international lecture on ‘ The dialogue between theology 

and music’ by renowned Professor Dr.Peter De Mey on 11th August 2023 . The talk was 

held in Mariam hall between 2pm to 3pm .The focus of his lecture was on The ‘War 

Requiem’ written by Benjamin Britten. He explained the threads that linked music to history , 

religion, emotion and even rebellion . The event helped introduce the musical  

 



 

 
 

 

Onapattu 2k23 competition  

 
 

The Saarang music club held a group singing competition as a part of the onam celebrations 

on 22nd August 2023 . The competition was conducted in the Silver Jubilee Seminar Hall at 

2 pm.. The program was successfully organised  by the club's  student coordinator Vileena P 

vinayan . The judges were Ms.Nimitha and Ms.Lakshmi. 



 

 
The competition  was a brilliant display of talent and musical prowess . 

 

 


